
To whoever it may concern: 
 
I am outraged that you dare to change our state constitution in this way. You have ignored your state’s 
people and throwing a fit because some of the state’s legislators actually listened to those they 
represent.  
 
Do not change the quarum rule. Work with people. Find solutions. Do not make up new rules to fit your 
wants.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Laura Orr 
Ukiah, OR 
 


